
VICTORIAN NOTICE TO MARINERS

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information

Port of Hastings 7th July 2015

Completion of Marine Site Investigations

Victorian NTM 125

Effective; 7th July 2015.

Details; VIC - NTM 184 (T) 2014 refers. Marine Site Investigations in
the Port Of Hastings have been completed.

All instrumentation listed in NTM 184 (T) have now been
removed and the vessels used in these investigations have
been demobilised.

Further Notice; No further notice will be issued

Capt Shane Vedamuttu.
Harbour Master – Port Of Hastings


